
 

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite all parents and carers to our new drop-in mornings at the 

Orchards Café (next door to the school), starting Tuesday 11th January 2022, 

between 9-10am. Primarily, it is an opportunity for us to meet more of our parents 

and carers and ensure you are feeling supported within the school community. It 

is also a chance for you to chat with us about any concerns you may have regarding 

your child or family, i.e. children's additional needs, housing, benefits, counselling, 

foodbank, etc.  Or just drop-in to purchase a drink and say hello! We would love 

to meet you, and to get to know our families even better. Any questions please 

don’t hesitate to contact either of us using the email addresses below.  

Many thanks 

Anna Ing (SENDCO) and Mel Pointon (Family Support Worker) 

First Session: Tuesday January 11th 9-10am. 

Second session: Tuesday 1st Feb. Future sessions on the first Tuesday of 

every month. Dates will be on the newsletter/school calendar. 

Anna Ing: aing@meadgate.essex.sch.uk 

Mel Pointon: m.pointon@meadgate.essex.sch.uk 

We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible! 
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